CIVIL COURT OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK 111 CENTRE STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 10013



January 15, 1980

Dr. Arthur C. Warner National Committee for Sexual Civil Liberties 18 Ober Road Princeton, New Jersey 08540

Dear Dr. Warner:

Thank you for your letter of December 5, 1979 inviting me to speak at your Washington, D.C. conference on Saturday, May 24th. I will be delighted to participate in that presentation on the subject of prostitution.

I appreciate the invitation and the opportunity it will afford me to address this issue that is of great interest and concern to me.

Yours truly,

Margaret Taylor, J.C.C.

MT:dd

Africe (212) 374-8450 Some (212) 243-4270 Dr. Arthur C. Warner
Co-Chairman

NATIONAL COMMITTEE FOR SEXUAL CIVIL LIBERTIES

18 Ober Road Princeton, New Jersey 08540

(609) 924-1950

Thomas F. Coleman, Esq. Co-Chairman

26 January 1980

The Honorable Margaret Taylor
Judge of the Civil Court of the City of New York
lll Centre Street
New York, New York 10013

Dear Judge Taylor:

This is to thank you for your acceptance of this Committee's invitation to speak at our conference in Washington on 24 May next.

You should know that we do look forward to your presentation at that time on the subject of prostitution. As soon as our formal programme is issued, which will probably not be until March, I shall send you a copy.

Very sincerely yours,

arthur C. Warner

Arthur C. Warner Co-Chairman

cc: Thomas F. Coleman, Esq.